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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“Springtime is a beautiful season in the Town of Pike Road, and we want to thank everyone who has stepped 

outside this month to care for our hometown by picking up litter. The Spring Cleanup continues all month long, 

and we have plenty of pickup supplies to share. We invite and encourage neighborhoods, community groups, 

classes, churches, and even individuals to choose a location and spend some time in the great outdoors 

helping pick up litter. YOU can make a difference and help keep our environment healthy and our landscapes 

beautiful!   

There is so much to enjoy in the coming weeks, starting with a busy weekend! Tomorrow, Apr. 15, hunt for 

treasures at the Pike Road Lions Club’s annual Yard Sale, and then head to the Pike Road Arts Center to 

discover beautiful, handmade quilts, teddy bears, and more at the Pike Road Quilters’ Baby Quilt Show. The 

Fantasy & Fairytales Art Show also continues at the PRAC this weekend, and while you’re there, ask the Arts 

Council how you can participate in the Apr. 27-28 Encaustic Wax Art Workshop. No experience is necessary – 

beginners are welcome!  

Next up on the calendar, save the date for a Community Blood Drive at Town Hall on May 17, and visit 

www.pikeroad.us to register now for the May 18 magazine-worthy Container Garden Ag & Stewardship 

workshop, presented in partnership with Leatherwood Nursery! Be sure to find us on social media so you 

never miss an event – just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


